2020/2/24
2019 Reporting and 2020 Planning Meeting was held by email

Since face-to-face general meetings are no longer possible due to COVID-19, we held an
email meeting to share the 2019 activity results and 2020 activity plans of each member
country, and also to share the information of the control and quarantine measures in each

country.



